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“TEA AT THE TOWER” EVENT

A Celtic theme highlighted the Tea at the Tower on September 21st. Green and white decorations on the tables completed
the scene for the capacity gathering.

Attendees were welcomed to the event by bagpiper, James Baxter '62. He garnered much attention and photographs with his
music and kilt and traditional Scottish clothing.

After a tea including a variety of savories and sweets, Sairey Miller of Lisbon, Ohio entertained with music on a Celtic harp.
She explained the difference between a harper and a harpist (she is a harper) and the origins of the traditional selections. Sairey
also shared her background and education.

Donna Gray received the door prize. Servers for the tea were Bob Wines ’56, Jack Wolfe 56, Tom Enochs ’58 and Tom Gulutz
’63. Committee members included Martha Bentz ’49, Mary Ann Wright ’49, Buck Bentz 49, Mitzi Mercer ’55, Mary Ellen Billie
'56, Grace Snodgrass '56, Deanna Plemons ’56, Carolyn Nentwick '63, Nancy Enochs '65 and Marilyn Manley *67.

James Baxter ‘62 in his Sairey Miller entertained the The table was overflowing
traditional Scottish attire. gathering with her Celtic harp. with sweets and goodies.

Dear Fellow Alums: The Clock Tower needs your support. Only support the
Blossa ba aware and catefl of “unotici® websites that official ELHSAA. Any questions, please call the Clock Tower

are claiming to be the website of our Alumni Association. at 330-385-0591.

One such site is “East Liverpool High Alumni”. This site is not Tom Snow ’66, ELHSAA President
connected to our Alumni Association. They are charging a

membership fee, but what do you get?






